
After searching through Commissioners’ records and contacting 

the First United Methodist Church the fully executed original of 

the Memorandum of Understanding between First United 

Methodist Church and the Kittitas County Public Health 

Department that was signed on 09/07/2011 was unable to be 

returned as it was destroyed in a fire at the church. 


